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October 7, 2015 

David R. Catanach, Division Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

Mr. Billy Pritchard, Agent for TLT SWD, LLC 
Pueblo West Resources 
125 Greathouse Village 
Decatur, TX 78234 

RE: Administrative Order SWD-1439; Extension of Deadline 
Phillips State Well No. 1 (API 30-025-01271) 
1980' FSL, 660' FWL; Unit I, Sec 25, Tl6S, R33E, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico 
Order Date: September 24, 2013 
Injection into the lower Wolfcamp formations; approved interval: 10772 feet to 10829 feet 

Mr. Pritchard: 

Reference is made to your request, dated September 1, 2015, on behalf of TLT SWD, LLC for a 
one-year extension of the September 24, 2015, deadline to commence injection into the above 
named well for reasons outlined in the attached correspondence. 

It is the Division's understanding from your request that there have been no significant changes in 
the information provided in the application submitted for review and approval of this order. These 
changes include the completion of new wells within the Area of Review that penetrated the 
approved injection interval and any changes in ownership. 

The Division finds that granting this request to extend this administrative order is in the interest of 
conservation, will prevent waste, and will protect the environment. 

All requirements of the above referenced administrative order and agreements in the application 
remain in full force and effect. 
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The deadline to commence injection for the existing order is hereby extended until September 24, 
2016. 

Sincerely, 

Ll,,d;./)~ 
DAVID R. CATANACH 
Director 

DRC/prg 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs District Office 
Well File API 30-025-01271 
SWD-1439 
State Land Office - Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 



Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

billy@pwllc.net 
Wednesday, September 02, 2015 1:38 PM 
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Mohammed Merchant 
SWD - 1439 
Scan.pdf 

Phillip, attached is copy of letter that I have sent to you in hard copy. I am requesting an extension of 
SWD-1439 for TLT SWD,L.L.C. which expires on Sept 24, 2015. Should you need anything else to grant 
this extension do not hestitate to call, email, or text. 
Thanks 
Billy (Bill) E. Prichard 
Pueblo West Resources 
Agent for TLT SWD,L.L.C. 
125 Greathouse Village 
Decatur,TX 76234 
432-934-7680 cellular 
IJFacebook 
email; billy@pwllc.net 
www.pwllc.net 
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Phillip, 

Pueblo West Resources 
125 Greathouse Village 
Decatur, Texas 76234 

432-934-7680 

September 1, 2015 

I am requesting an extension for SWD-1439 that expires on September 
24, 2015. Due to business circumstances beyond our control our efforts were 
concentrated elsewhere. 
TLT SWD, fully intends to convert the Phillips State# 1 API # 30-025-01271 to 
disposal service. 
Respectfully requesting a 1 year extension. 

Sincerely, 

Billy (Bill) E. Prichard 
Pueblo West Resources 
Agent for TLT SWD,L.L.C. 
125 Greathouse Village 
Decatur,TX 76234 
432-934-7680 cellular 

IJFacebook 
email; bij!y_@.pwttc.net 
www.pwttc.net 


